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October 10, 2003

Mr. Ronald F. Kirby

Director, Department of Transportation Planning
Metropolitan Washington Council of Governments
777 North Capitol Street, N.E., Suite 300
Washington, DC 20002-4290

Dear Mr. Kirby:

Thank you for recently sending us the Version 2.1C model files.

In order to evaluate future conditions we would greatly appreciate it if you could
supply us with the Round 6.3 final socioeconomic forecasts. It would be most

helpful if this includes both a spreadsheet version and the TP+ zone.asc input file.

If there are any questions about this request, please contact me at (802) 649-5422.

Regards,
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Norman L. Marshall
President

Smart Mobilfty. inc.
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